
Comments for the Planning board from the highway Superintendent 

Uptown Point Lot # 1 CPN-22-046 and 047 

1. Will need to verify that the current storm water culvert has adequate cover over it to support 
the driveway. 

2. Add to the plan that the apron entering the property will be paved to the right of way.  

 


